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Principal’s Message
Dear Boone Families and Friends,

I am thrilled that we are back in business and that it has been another great start to the year. Though 
things look different right now, I want to thank every member of the Brave community for continuing to 
distinguish Boone High School as a place where there is a high standard of academic excellence and 
where our strong school pride fuels a collective purpose. Because of your commitment to ensuring our 
students’ safety, social, and academic needs are met, we have fully embraced and successfully navigated 
the new LaunchEd/Face to Face hybrid model of instruction. We have one of the highest numbers of 
students and faculty back on campus and I think this serves as a testament to the notion that Boone 
High School is a place where people want to be. It is because of your continued support of our school 
and our students that we have established Boone High School as a place where all members of our 
community can feel safe, seen, heard, and valued.

The safety of our students has always been our top priority and we have further increased our safety 
measures under the CDC guidelines. The number of students per classroom is reduced, masks are 
mandatorily worn by all who enter the campus, gallon jugs of hand sanitizer can be found in every 
room, and our custodial staff has increased sanitization efforts frequently throughout the day. Please 
make sure you check in at the Front Office whenever you are on campus. If you, or anyone, need a 
mask, we will be happy to provide one. Please continue to follow the protocols for student drop-off/
pick-up and only use the designated areas for doing so. Stopping on Mills, Wadeview Park, the bus 
loop, or the faculty parking lot is strictly prohibited.

Though restrictions are in place, our student life is still thriving. We have successfully raised $3,300 to 
help our Brave families in need through Kiss the Pig; have celebrated our senior football, girls volleyball, 
swim, cheerleading, and cross-country teams; and kicked off meetings for our 33 student clubs and 
organizations. I cannot wait to see what the rest of the year has in store for our students.

Resilience is, and always has been, a core characteristic of our community, and I am so impressed with 
how all of our students, staff, and families have handled this pandemic. Thank you for your willingness 
to adapt and adjust to any sudden changes. With new information coming frequently, it is imperative that 
you take advantage of the various forms of communication our school has to offer. The Smoke Signals 
newsletter is mailed home four times a year and always contains useful information. You can also visit 
our website (www.boonehs.ocps.net) for information on what’s happening on campus and sign up to 
receive the weekly newsletter from me, entitled “Totem Talk.” We are active on Facebook, Twitter, and 
Instagram, and you will get notified of important information through Connect Orange phone calls. It 
is because of your commitment to ensuring Boone remains an “A” school that we are, and will always 
be, Forever Brave.

Your proud principal,

Dusty Johns

www.boonehs.ocps.net
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Our Mission Statement
The mission of William R. Boone High 
School is to promote a safe learning 
environment with intense focus on 

student achievement.  With the support 
and involvement of faculty and family, the 
school community strives to prepare all 

students to think critically, act responsibly, 
and perform successfully in a technological 

and multicultural society.

Vision  
By working together, we will strive to inspire 

life-long learning and curiosity within and 
beyond the classroom.

Beliefs
We believe all students should have a 

respectful, safe, and nurturing environment.
•	 We believe in setting high expectations 

for all students to reach their greatest 
potential.

•	 We believe all students should 
experience a meaningful, rigorous 
curriculum delivered through strategic 
instruction.

•	 We believe students should be 
challenged and prepared for a 
changing global society and equipped 
with 21st century skills.

•	 We believe that as a staff we should 
foster a positive, supportive, and 
collegial working environment.
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Dear Boone Families,

THANKFUL! I am so thankful to be your 
PTSO President and for each and every 
one of you who have supported Boone High 
School and its Teachers, Administration, 
Staff and Students!

Boone is a special place because of you!

I am thankful for our Administration & Staff! 
Our Admin team and staff, lead by our fearless 
Principal, have worked tirelessly to make sure 
our campus is a clean and safe place to be, while 
continuing to run our school, answer questions and 
fix problems while everyone adjusts.

I am thankful for our Teachers! They have worked 
extraordinarily hard day and night to prepare 
curriculum for students both in the classroom 
and at home. We have treated them this year with 
a Back to School Breakfast, First Day of School 
coffee and snacks, a gift drawing, breakfast after 
Open House, and a Tailgate Lunch. Our teachers 
have been incredibly appreciative of it all! Thank 
you to our Teacher Appreciation chairs, Gerri 
Padron and Beth Seabrook, and our Hospitality 
Chairs, Erin Summer and Melissa Ramb for all of 
their hard work.

I am thankful for our Community! Many businesses 
have contributed to these events and helped to 
make them possible – Beefy King, Starbucks, 
BHSAA, Hungry Pants, Crave it Love it Catering, 
Gringos Catering, Chloe Lane Embroidery and 
Knotical bracelets and accessories.

I am thankful for our Students! They are all so 
BRAVE! Whether they are at school all day with 
a mask on, or at home trying to be part of a 
classroom, they are doing something they’ve never 
done before and they are doing an outstanding job.

I am thankful for our Parents! You have all been 
so incredibly supportive, helpful and generous. You 
have gone above and beyond with your donations 
of all kinds for all of the teacher events. We 

absolutely could not have done them without you.

I am thankful for our PTSO Members! We currently 
have just over 800! In a year when we have run 
Membership 100% online, that is amazing. Our 
membership chairs, Karalynne McCarthy, Jaime 
Brackett and Kristen Burden have worked hard 
behind the scenes making it all possible. If you 
haven’t already joined, you can join at anytime at 
BoonePTSO.com. And remember, 100% of your 
membership helps Boone students and teachers.

I am thankful for our Seniors! Our Senior Committee 
started the school year by helping organize Senior 
Parking spots. Seniors were creatively able to paint 
their entire parking spot. We also provided and 
distributed snacks at our first blood drive. Thank 
you to Ellis Searl, Debbie Bullock, Darcie Griffin, 
Suzanne Tagman and Allston Ball who helped 
coordinate these activities.

I am thankful for School Spirit! Our Ways and 
Means chairs, Erin Pearce and Amy Bhavsar, 
have been busy. They’ve been getting all our 
merchandise to you in a timely and organized 
manner. We even had to reorder Senior magnets 
and signs. Our merchandise is always available 
at BoonePTSO.com.

As we enter into the 2nd 9 weeks and the season 
of Thankfulness, I pray that you will take some 
time to focus on the things that you are thankful 
for. When I do this, you are all at the top of my 
list. Thank you for everything you do to support 
everyone at Boone High School!

Forever Brave and Forever Grateful,

Jessica Pullum
Boone PTSO President

http://BoonePTSO.com
http://BoonePTSO.com
http://www.ofsmidfl.com
http://BeattieOrtho.com
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PTSO Teacher Appreciation Event

Join PTSO Today!
JOIN PTSO TODAY at this link:
http://bit.ly/bhsptso-member

Boone Spirit Yard Sign for Sale

Yard signs are also available for purchase on 
the website link above..

Julie Bowyer
REALTOR®

Keller Williams at the Parks
11 S. Bumby Avenue, Suite 200, Orlando, FL 32803

407-758-0153
jbowyer@me.com
juliebowyer.com

http://bit.ly/bhsptso
http://juliebowyer.com
mailto:jbowyer@me.com
juliebowyer.com
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Orange Technical College
Dual Enrollment

2021-2022

Benefits of Tech School Dual Enrollment:

1.	 Jump start your career while still in high school

2.	 Earn possible college credits at Valencia

3.	 Earn FREE industry certifications

4.	 FREE tuition and transportation

5.	 Hands-on learning with industry professionals

6.	 Boost your GPA

7.	 Find a career you love while you are still in high school

Requirements to be considered

1.	 Must be a junior or senior to attend Orange Technical College

2.	 2.0 unweighted GPA

3.	 Must be on track for graduation

4.	 Must have 3-4 elective spaces available in schedule

Tech Dual Enrollment Application Form

www.Tinyurl.com/BHSOTC2021

Please see Ms. Porterfield, the Career Specialist, in student services to 
discuss the many programs available at OTC. 407-893-7200, ext. 6012629 
or Kimberley.porterfield@ocps.net.

Kemosabe Kloset
What a year! 2020 is proving to be challenging for all of us and for 
many of our Brave families, COVID has amplified their needs and 
lack of resources. Unfortunately, while we cannot step in to make 
everything right for them, we can help them in a very specific way. 
The Kemosabe Kloset, with your generous support, hosts Holly 
Jolly Holiday Celebrations every year for our Braves in need. With 
COVID precautions in place, our Holly Jolly Holiday will look a little 
different, actually a lot different, but our purpose remains - provide 
our Braves in need with a holiday event that will bring joy, smiles 
and hopefully some relief to them and their families. Please partner 
with us to make this happen. So what do we need you ask? Gift 
cards & monetary donations - in ALL shapes & sizes! Please do not 
send in gift items. Our goal is to keep our Braves safe & healthy, 
and give our Braves a wonderful holiday event.

Go to Schoolpay and make a donation to the KEMOSABE KLOSET 
CHRISTMAS/HOLIDAY PROJECT or drop off your donations of gift 
cards or checks at the BHS front office!

THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT!

Merry & Bright Blessings to All!

Nov 9 ....... Bible Study

Nov 16 ..... Huddle

Dec 7 ....... Bible Study

Dec 14 ..... Huddle

Jan 11 ..... Bible Study

Jan 23...... Huddle

Feb 8 ....... Bible Study

Feb 22...... Huddle

Mar 1....... Huddle

Mar 22..... Bible Study

Apr 12...... Bible Study

Apr 19...... Huddle

May 3....... Bible Study

May 10..... Senior Huddle

UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE ALL MEETINGS/
ACTIVITIES WIL BE HELD VIA ZOOM

For more information email fcaboone@
gmail.com.

FCA

www.century-ac.com
  Lic. #CAC057740    

 407-894-8417 

Residential • Commercial
Sales • Service • Install

Steve Chambers Boone Alumni

MY LIFE BACK”
Former Patient - Recovery Solutions

TO SCHEDULE A FREE AND CONFIDENTIAL ASSESSMENT CALL 

407-281-7000

Substance Use Disorder and
Mental Health Care

Often times life can be overwhelming. We are here. Let us help
you navigate through life’s sometimes unpredictable turns.

 
 
 

Adult Acute Mental Health Inpatient Treatment
Adult Detox and Medication Assistance Treatment Programs

Adult Co-occurring Disorder Treatment
Children and Adolescent Acute Care 

“I’VE BEEN GIVEN

2500 Discovery Dr. Orlando, FL 32826     www.universitybehavioral.com

Visit DAVEschool.com/highschool 
For More Information

Located @ Universal Studios, Florida.

www.Tinyurl.com/BHSOTC
mailto:Kimberley.porterfield@ocps.net
mailto:fcaboone@gmail.com
mailto:fcaboone@gmail.com
http://www.century-ac.com
http://www.universitybehavioral.com
http://FamilyMC.com
http://daveschool.com/highschool
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Student Services
What an exciting time it is to call yourself a “Boone Brave”. The Student Services Department is committed 
to helping all students maximize their potential. Counselors are here to guide students whether you are 
a virtual launch-ed student or a face to face student.

Student Services Staff 2020-2021

Mrs. Binkowsky-Hayden
Mr. Caperton
Mrs. Kelly
Ms. Kushner Perna
Ms. Mooneyhan

Mr. Noble
Ms. Pichardo
Ms. Pinto
Ms. Raiford

Seniors

Counselors met with all seniors during their 
English class in the 1st 9 weeks to complete their 
Post- Secondary Graduation Plans. We invite any 
seniors who are currently full-time dual-enrolled 
to set up a meeting with their counselor if they 
haven’t already done so. We encourage our parent 
and/or guardians to follow-up with their seniors 
about their visits with their counselor. Seniors 
were mailed a transcript, given a graduation 
checklist and a NEXT magazine. Students were 
also directed to the BHS guidance canvas page 
for other necessary senior resources. Resources 
include: brag sheet to help each counselor writing 
a personal letter of recommendation, guidance 
directory and a braves help sheet.

Bright Futures Scholarships

This application has opened up to all seniors 
on October 1st.

https://www.floridastudentfinancialaidsg.org/
SAPHome/SAPHome?url=home

All seniors were provided with specific instructions 
concerning the Bright Futures application process 
and FAFSA during English class. Your student 
created an account on the Florida Bright Futures 
website and began this application. We encourage 
any Dual-Enrolled student to contact their 
counselor if they have questions regarding this 
application. All counselors must confirm these two 
applications were submitted.

Stay Connected

•	 “Like” the Boone High School Facebook Page
•	 Visit the College and Career page on the Boone 

website (under Guidance)
•	 Follow boonecollege.career on Instagram 
•	 Go to: https://calendly.com/margaret-cullen to 

schedule an appointment with Mrs. Cullen. College 
and Career Specialist Margaret.cullen@ocps.net.

FAFSA – Free Application for 
Student Aid

Your student began the student portion of their 
free application for student aid (FAFSA) in their 
English class on October 6th .Please follow-
up with your student to complete the parent 
and/or guardian portion of this application. 
The application will not be complete without 
your information and electronic signature. For 
additional help please contact your counselor 
and/or see Mrs. Cullen in College and Career. 
Margaret.Cullen@ocps.net.

ACT and SAT

Many colleges waived testing requirements 
this year for admission purposes and some 
have indicated they will be test optional again 
next year. However, at the time of publication 
of this newsletter Florida’s state university 
system and Florida Bright Futures still require 
test scores for admission and qualification 
for scholarships. Juniors and seniors are 
encouraged to sign up for ACT and SAT tests 
to reach their goals. If you are eligible for free/
reduced lunch, then you are eligible for a fee 
waiver from The College Board or ACT to take 
these tests. Students are encouraged to use 
the free tutorials provided by CollegeBoard.
org, ACT.org and Khan Academy online www.
khanacademy.org to prepare for tests.

https://www.floridastudentfinancialaidsg.org/SAPHome/SAPHome?url=home
https://www.floridastudentfinancialaidsg.org/SAPHome/SAPHome?url=home
boonecollege.career
https://calendly.com/margaret
mailto:Margaret.cullen@ocps.net
mailto:Margaret.Cullen@ocps.net
CollegeBoard.org
CollegeBoard.org
ACT.org
www.khanacademy.org
www.khanacademy.org
http://HarveyBakerPlumbing.com
http://www.OrthoDrDann.com
http://lochhavenvet.com
http://SouthBeachTanningCompany.com
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The National Honor Society is a nationwide organization for high school students and the most 
distinguished student organization at Boone High School. Selection is based on four criteria: scholarship, 
leadership, service, and character. It was a record breaking year for National Honor Society applications. 
I am pleased to announce that we will be inducting 157 new members into this distinct organization.

Kyla Cinami

Jordan Clark

Nicholas Clouser

Reesee Comprosky

Brayan Correa

Aidan Costello

Chandi Cowper

Greyson Crawford

Carter Creese

Jean-Luc Cruz

Calla Curry

Riley Dagon

Isabela Daszewska-Smith

Taylor Davidson

Samantha De Villeres

Jack Demer

Katelanny Diaz

Patrick Doherty

Jaden Doig

Audrey Doster

Olivia Edgar

Leah Endress

Elle Englett

Brooke Evans

Madison Gabriel

Kelsey Gallagher

Connor Garris

Grace Gimble

Katie Gold

Arianna Goodman

Lexxingtan Gordan

Amelia Greninger

Beau Griffin

Michelle Gunn

Luke Hawxwell

Marlie Hayes

Miles Herron

Isabella Higbie-Long

Riley Himes

Ethan Hornbeck

Alyssa Horvath

Delaney Hughes

Hope Hurst

Daniel Jenkins

Peyton Kimble

Ryley Krak

National Honor

Rylie Abbuhl

Matthew Albright

Alyssa Alston

Katerina Anamisis

Miruna Anica

Lorena Arango

Luke Arango

Niza Argote

Carmela Arguelles

Avery Ashdown

Delia Bhagwat

Carlisle Bolger

Adley Boston

Benjamin Brown

John (Jack) Burden

Justin Burkett

Abigail Byrd

Annabella Calderon

Aidan Capuano

Thomas Cardinal

Taylor Chamberlain

Thomas Chippindale

Jake Chisholm

Dean H. Whitman, DMD
Pablo Martinez, DMD

Don E. Tillery, Jr., DMD 
Avery D. Goldberg, DDS
Aaron L. Campbell, DMD

407-629-4444
oofs.net

http://edwardjones.com
http://PavlikChiropractic.com
http://www.racloseconstruction.com
http://www.oofs.net
http://www.bearteam.com
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Brooke Evans

Madison Gabriel

Kelsey Gallagher

Connor Garris

Grace Gimble

Katie Gold

Arianna Goodman

Lexxingtan Gordan

Amelia Greninger

Beau Griffin

Michelle Gunn

Luke Hawxwell

Marlie Hayes

Miles Herron

Isabella Higbie-Long

Riley Himes

Ethan Hornbeck

Alyssa Horvath

Delaney Hughes

Hope Hurst

Daniel Jenkins

Peyton Kimble

Ryley Krak

Kalli Kuck

Josephine Le

Ansley Leathers

Daniel Lee

Javia Lee

Kallista Lemons

Alexander Leverett

Alexander Manoni

Juliet Marcus

Ava Marsh

Theodoros Mavrofrides

Brianna May

William May

Phoebe McCarthy

Faith McCaughey

Brooke McCree

Deanna McRae

Ruby Messersmith

Kendyll Miller

Hannah Moore

Simi Moorjani

Chloe Mottin

Hunter Netti

Lauren Neumann

Kylie Oliver

Mia Olson

Claire Oswald

Farah Oyhenart

Sophia Panagakis

Hannah Parks

Marley Parks

Ariana Perley

Brooke Petersen

Ian Petrelli

Laynee Plawa

Jarielys Porto

Luke Prather

Gillian Pratt

Julia Pujol

Faith Quails

Brynn Quartano

Katherine Radcliffe

Ambika Ramjawam

MaKenzie Reardon

Jansen Reece

Emma Reed

Krystelle Reveron

Cilana Rey

Connor Riggs

Alejandra Rivera-Campo

Isabella Rodriguez

Sam Rogers

Hannah Rushlow

Jenna Sankey

Isabel Santos

Olivia Saxonis

Peter Scheck

Robert Schneeberger

Olivia Schultz

Kaitlyn Sewell

Samantha Shaffer

Samantha Sherrard

Antony Silva

Hailey Skaggs

Mallory Smith

Casey St. John

Ava Stallard

Paul Stewart

Savannah Stoops

Sarah Strange

Emma Summer

Zoe Talabong

Carly Tamborello

Miles Tankovich

Kate Tehrani

Emma Thalasinos

Zachary Thomson

Karl Van Gelder

Evan Wahl

Bryn Walsh

Abigail Warticki

Caroline Whiteman

Kieley Whittaker

Heidi Wicks

Holden Williams

Matthew Wilson

Colin Wishart

Society Students

Sheridan Kushner Perna, Doctoral Candidate
School Counselor, Mc-Roq, NHS Advisor
Sheridan.Kushner@ocps.net

mailto:Sheridan.Kushner@ocps.net
http://GraffitiJunktion.com
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Get Connected to Boone!
Here’s how!
•	 Sign up for electronic communications via Mailchimp from Boone Braves PTSO:  http://eepurl.com/

b7gH9j, Check each grade level that applies to your family.
•	 ‘Join’ us on Facebook: Boone Braves PTSO, Seniors: Boone Braves 2021, Juniors:  Boone Braves 

2022, Sophomores: Boone Braves 2023 and Freshman: Boone Braves 2024
•	 Check out Boone High School’s website: https://boonehs.ocps.net/
•	 Sign up for Mr. Johns’ weekly electronic newsletter, ‘Totem Talk’ on Boone’s website: Click on the 

icon ‘Join Our Mailing List’
•	 ‘Like’ BHS on Facebook at Boone High School (@BooneHighOCPS) and Boone High School Español 

(@BHSEspanol).  Follow BHS on Instagram at Boone HS Braves (@ocps_boonehs).
•	 Check out Boone Athletics’s website: https://booneathletics.com
•	 ‘Join’ Boone Braves Athletics (BHSAA) on Facebook
•	 ‘Like’ the BHS Foundation on Facebook at William R. Boone High School Foundation (@

BooneFoundation)
•	 Don’t forget to register to volunteer at https://www.ocps.net/departments/community_resources_/

a_d_ditions_scho ol_volunteers.
•	 Please check with coaches and/or club sponsors to access their  respective social media pages

Student Peace Art Exhibit
Since 2006 the Global Peace Film Festival has worked with the art teachers and administrators 
of Orange County Public Schools to create the Student Peace Art Exhibit that celebrates the 
creativity of young artists.

The following six students participated this year:

Alison Solik, 2nd Place; Kate Buchanan, Honorable Mention; Ahlani Perkings, Honorable Mention; 
Audrey Doster, Grace Barcott, Angelica Vazquez Rodriguez

Alison Solik, 2nd Place

Kate Buchanan, Honorable Mention

Ahlani Perkings, Honorable Mention

http://eepurl.com/b7gH9j 
http://eepurl.com/b7gH9j 
https://boonehs.ocps.net
https://booneathletics.com
http://www.ocps.net/departments/community_resources_/a_d_ditions_scho 
http://www.ocps.net/departments/community_resources_/a_d_ditions_scho 
http://centralfloridaderm.com
http://gio.care
http://www.brokenpencilaccounting.com


9

Seniors Get 
Creative 

with Parking 
Spaces

http://wjmcclellanlaw.com
http://midflorida.com
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JROTC
4 Boone Navy JROTC Cadets Attend Leadership Academy

A total of 4 Boone Navy JROTC Cadets had the privilege and honor to attend “Leadership 
Academy” this summer. Leadership Academy is a challenging program and only accepts 
the most hardworking and highly motivated cadets to attend; Lexi Gordon, Max Moitoza, 
Niza Argote, and Christian Hernandez were chosen to represent Boone. Each year the corps 
of cadets is made aware of the requirements to be considered for the program and each 
cadet interested is advised of the selection process. This year, 14 Boone Cadets expressed an 
interest in the program and 4 were selected to attend. As an indication of the highly selective 
nature of the program, only 260 cadets from the approximately 13,500 that comprise Area 07 
were selected to attend the virtual Admiral Farragut Academy. The Naval Science Instructors 

are exceptionally proud of these student leaders and are looking 
forward to them bringing what they learned to the unit this school 
year. Each cadet earned the honor of wearing the esteemed gray 
shoulder cord and Area 7 Medal on their uniform. Much will be 
expected, and demanded, of these new graduates. Please join us 
in congratulating these students and their families on this most 
significant accomplishment.

Pictured Left to Right: LCDR Robert Strange, Cadet Max Moitoza 
and Senior Chief Darrick Wade

Boone Navy JROTC Cadets Rejuvenate Our Vietnam Memorial Wall

During Teacher Pre-Planning each year, Boone’s Navy JROTC kicks off the new school year 
by rejuvenating the school’s Vietnam Memorial. The memorial was built to honor those who 
died for their country during the Vietnam War. Boone 
Cadets worked diligently alongside each other to trim 
the bushes around the memorial and pull the weeds, 
add mulch and plant new flowers. Each class period 
of cadets was taken to the memorial garden to work 
and to learn about the Boone students who served 
their country. Boone Navy JROTC Cadets showed 
their respect to those 33 former Boone Students on 
the Vietnam Memorial Wall.

Boone High School Navy JROTC Promotes 21 Cadets

Boone High School Navy JROTC recognized 21 cadets for their 
leadership abilities this semester. All of the cadets were recognized 
for their talents, and all participated in numerous volunteer events as 
well as keeping up with their studies. To be eligible for advancement, 
each of the 192 cadets must pass an advancement exam. In all, 21 
cadets received promotions during the ceremony, and cadets who 
hold positions of responsibility this year received special recognition.

Pictured: LCDR Robert Strange promotes Cadet Meyers to Ensign

Cross Country Senior Day

Cheer Senior Night

Swim Senior Night

Making Memories

http://www.inhometutorsorlando.com
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Athletic Clearance – Sports Physicals
If your child is trying out for a sport, take care of the physical and eligibility paperwork 
ONLINE! All paperwork is now completed and submitted online at https://athleticclearance.
fhsaahome.org. Parents or guardians must create an account for their child and complete 
all the steps and upload a digital image of the FHSAA EL2 physical form. All accounts 
must be completed in full, 48 hours before the first day. Your child will be ineligible to 
participate if this is not completed in time. All athletes must have an account, even if the 
physical submitted last school year is still valid. If that is the case, the date of the physical 
will be transferred into their account once it is created.

Instructions on how to create the account and the FHSAA EL2 physical form can be 
found on the Boone Athletics website at www.BooneAthletics.com under the “More” tab. 
Questions? Email the head athletic trainer at molly.fitzgerald@ocps.net.

McCoy Cares Program
In the spirit of being thankful, the Boone High School Athletic Association would 
like to show its gratitude to McCoy Federal Credit Union as our official Athletic 
Complex Sponsor. We are grateful for their commitment in helping us achieve our 
goal of being the premier athletic facility in Orange County.

Through their McCoy Cares program, they support our local community, schools, churches and charities. Giving 
back is an essential part of their business. They participate or sponsor over 100 events annually including Russell 
Home 5k, Pet Alliance of Orlando, TV27 Community Connection events, Make A Wish Foundation and many more.

Following their mission of “People Helping People”, they truly care about the well being of the individuals they serve 
and the communities in which they live. The McCoy Federal Credit Union is dedicated to the success of its members, 
their families and community by providing a wide range of affordable financial products with exceptional member 
service. Be sure to stop by their Michigan Street branch for all your banking needs.

Our athletic facilities would not be where they are today without the dynamic partnership we share with the great 
people of McCoy Federal Credit Union. It is a 
partnership that all Braves young and old 
should be thankful.

This year, like no other, you deserve special care for yourself and your 
family. Orlando Health Orlando Regional Medical Center is honored 
to bring you a U.S. News & World Report 2020-21 Best Regional 
Hospital. We are inspired to be recognized once again and are 
focused on providing care with the expertise and safety you deserve.

ChooseOrlandoHealth.com

CARE THAT RISES
TO THE TOP.

U.S. News & World Report,
2020-21 Best Hospitals

WWW.BHSTRADINGPOST.COM
https://athleticclearance.fhsaahome.org
https://athleticclearance.fhsaahome.org
www.BooneAthletics.com
mailto:molly.fitzgerald@ocps.net
http://ChooseOrlandoHealth.com
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2020-21 Athletic Tryout Information
Sport School Contact Tryout Dates Times Location

SPRING SPORTS

Track & Field

Jerry Williams (B)
jerry.williams@ocps.net

Jan 25th TBA Track
Darcy Jeffers (G)

darcy.jeffers@ocps.net

Boys Weightlifting Charles Nassar
charles.nassar@ocps.net Jan 11th TBA Weight Room

Flag Football Greg Odierno
gregory.odierno@ocps.net Feb 8th TBA Stadium

Water Polo Michael Martinac
michael.martinac@ocps.net Jan 11th TBA Wadeview Pool

Baseball Tony Darden
antonio.darden@ocps.net Jan 18th TBA Baseball Field

Softball Stan Woods
stanfordwoods@att.net Jan 18th TBA Softball Field

Boys Lacrosse Andrew Hochheimer
andrew.hochheimer@ocps.net Jan 25th TBA Stadium

Girls Lacrosse Amanda Matusik
amanda.matusik@ocps.net Jan 25th TBA Stadium

Tennis

John Richards (B)
john@fortgatlin.com

Jan 18th TBA Fort Gatlin
Robin Bradford (G)

robin.bradford@ocps.net

Boys Volleyball Romario Raphael
romarioraphael@gmail.com Feb 8th TBA Gym

*All athletes must have a completed OCPS physical on file with BHS in order to participate.
Molly Fitzgerald (Athletic Trainer) @ molly.fitzgerald@ocps.net or (407)893-7200 ex: 6012286 
Guidelines on how to upload athletic physicals can be found at www.booneathletics.com.

*To help answer any specific questions please contact:
Kevin Demer (Athletic Director) @ kevin.demer@ocps.net or (407) 893-7215.

Thankful for
New Gymnasium

Girls Varsity Volleyball
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